
M A N A G E R ’ S  C O R N E R  
December, 2024 

 

   MERRY CHRISTMAS!  This message expresses hope and encouragement to 

those who have faced hardship recently, wishing that they emerge stronger and 

more resilient.  It emphasizes the importance of focusing on the true meaning of 

the season and cherishing time with family and friends.  

            Merry Christmas and Blessed New Year. 
 

WELCOME BACK:  I want to extend a warm welcome back to those who have arrived for the winter 

– especially our Canadian friends.  I hope to see you around or stop by to say “Hi”.   
 

NEW RESIDENTS:  Welcome to our New Residents:   

• Mike Crisante - Tahitian Dr. 

• Harvey & Tammy Metzler - Aloha Dr. 

• Terri Fox & Tonya Minth – Maui Dr. 

We are thrilled to have you all become a part of the Hawaiian Village Community.   Please make 

them feel welcomed and introduce yourself.   

 

COUPON BOOKS:   If you pay your lot rent by coupon, the new coupon books will be sent within the next couple 

of weeks.   For those of you that pay by ACH, you do not need to do anything!   If you pay by Online banking, 

please make sure to go in and update the amount to reflect the change in your lot rent rate.  

GARBAGE AND RECYCLING:  Garbage and Yard Waste collection changes: 

*  Wednesday, December, 25, 2024 (Christmas Day)..  Trash, recycle and yard waste will be 

picked up Thursday, December 26, 2024). 

*  Wednesday, January 1, 2025 (New Year’s Day).  Trash, recycle and yard waste will be picked 

up Thursday, January 2, 2025 with your normal trash and yard waste.   

Keep in mind, the county is experiencing a high volume of debris pick up and may be selective in 

picking up items, so please continue to be patient and place as many items as you can in your 

trash cans.  They seem to pick those up much better than loose items.  So, please place loose 

items in can if at all possible – especially small piles as they will not pick that up. 

HOLIDAY COLLECTIONS:  FYI:  When a holiday falls on a scheduled pickup day, garbage, 

recycling and yard waste will be collected one day later than your scheduled pickup day for 

the rest of that week.  Regular collection days resume the following Monday. 

EMPTY HOMES:  There are a few homes in the park that have been decimated and are empty.  

These homes are in the process of being evaluated by FEMA as well as the owner of Hawaiian 

Village and are not to be entered into for any reason.  A few homes have had belongings taken that 

do not belong to them.  Some have even taken plants that need to be returned as they belong to 

that particular lot.   At some point in the future, should the home be determined to be removed 

and you would be interested in something on that home, you may contact me.  There are NO 

TRESPASSING signs on the homes and you need to abide by that.  



NEWSLETTER:  The newsletter is also available online, please go to hawaiianvillagemhc.com.  Click on Community 

News.  The Resident Only Password is:  hawaiian. 

 

Again, I wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and may the New Year be Bright!  
 

Blessings to you all,   

Denise Cobb 
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The women’s breakfast is Wednesday, December 4th at 9:00 a.m. Breakfast will be at 

KeKe’s restaurant. Hope to see you there for some laughs and of course, great 

conversations. Please sign up if you are planning on coming, the list is on the bulletin board. 

If you have any questions, please give Maura Gibson a call (774.279.7982). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our business meeting is scheduled for December 9th at 7:00 p.m. Hope to see everyone 

there. The next business meeting is scheduled for January 13th. 

 

 

HAWAIIAN VILLAGE 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On December 11th, 2024, at 12:30 we will be having the ladies’ luncheon at SOB’s. SOB’s 

is located at 5866 14th St W, Bradenton, Fl. The signup sheet is on the bulletin board in 

the clubhouse. The last day to sign up is December 10th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I want to thank all the residents for their thoughtfulness and generosity for either taking 

all the labels or donating money to make the children’s Christmas party a success. I have 

just two (2) more favors to ask: 

• Please either bring the wrapped presents to the club house on December 12th 

(Thursday) between 9am-2pm, and I would appreciate the earlier the 

better, because after we stage the children’s gifts on the stage, we must set up for 

“Bingo” or bring the presents to either Bill Dacey 407 Diamond Head Dr., or Anita 

Carney 6511 Waikiki Dr., prior to Thursday December 12th, 

• Please, everyone, come to the children’s party on Saturday December 14th at 

4:00 pm and see the joy in these kids’ eyes when they go up to see “Santa”. Also, please 

sign up on the sign-up sheet by December 12th so we know how much food to buy.  

•                   Again a “Very Big Thank You,   Bill Dacey 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday December 16th at 6:30 p.m., our resident Ken Gallo will be hosting a Christmas 

Caroling sing along at the clubhouse. There will be a variety of traditional and secular 

songs, everything from Jingle Bells to Silent Night. If you would like to bring some of your 

favorite Christmas cookies to share with everyone, that would be AWESOME!  It will be a 

great evening to relax, enjoy some hot cocoa and of course the fellowship.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christmas dinner will be held on Wednesday, December 18th at 5:30 p.m. A ham dinner 

will be served, and the association will be providing all the fixings. Please bring your own 

plates, silverware, and beverages. We will have coffee and iced tea. The cost for the 

dinner is $7.00, and there will be a 50/50 raffle. Please see any board member for 

tickets, the deadline for the tickets will be December 16th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Secret Santa season is here. We sure hope to see a lot of you sign up for this event! 

Santa will pass out the gifts on Sunday, December 22nd at 6:30 pm. If you would like, 

please bring some snacks for everyone to share and bring your own drinks. The price limit 

to spend is up to $20.00. In you are interested in participating, please sign your name on 

the sheet on the bulletin board in the clubhouse. The deadline is the 17th of December. 

We will draw the names after our Christmas Dinner on the 18th of December. Don’t forget 

the gifts will be passed out on the 22nd at 6:30 pm.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s light up our streets with luminaries!  They look so beautiful.  If you need bags 

give me , (Anita), a call at 518.275.9818 or stop at the club house on Saturday 

mornings, at our coffee social.  If you can’t make our coffee social, they will be on the 

back table during the week. Remember to put your luminary bags out on Christmas Eve 

as soon as it gets dark 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

COME ONE, COME ALL!  Christmas is just around the corner!  We will be starting our 

Annual Christmas Golf Cart Parade on the following dates:  Sunday, December 8th at 5:30 

PM, December 15th and December 24th.  We will go around the park twice. So, get busy 

decorating your golf carts, bikes, etc.  We will meet at the clubhouse parking lot at 5:30 

p.m. Prizes will be given for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place.on December 24th.  Let’s make this golf 

cart parade one we will not forget. To all our residents not in the parade, please show your 

support by being outside to watch our festive parade. 

 



 

 

      

     

 

 

 

 

Please join your neighbors and friends for a New Year’s Eve get together. The cost is 

$10.00 per person, bring your own drinks and snacks. Music will be provided by The Lynn 

Band, (residents from our community). Get together starts at 9:00-12:00. We will have a 

50/50 raffle.  Hope to see you there to bring in the New Year with your neighbors and 

friends and of course your loved ones. 
 

 

 

Important Numbers 
Hawaiian Village Office……941.755.6103 

After hours: 844-285-2099 

Elder Helpline: 800-963-5357 

Emergency: 911 

Sheriff, Patrol: 941-747-3011 Ext# 1 

 

The WI-FI code:  Hawaiian6103 

(We are protecting the rights for usage reserved for our residents only. 



 

◄ DECEMBER  2024  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1. 2. 3. 

SWIM 10 AM 

RUMMY 12:30 

DARTS 6:30  

4.WOMEN’S BKFT 

KEKE’S 9 AM SIGN 

UP CLUBHSE 

MEN’S BKFT 9 AM 

EUCHRE 6:30 PM 

5. 

SWIM 10 AM 

 

BINGO 5:30 PM 

6. 

RUMMY 12:30 AM 

 

DARTS 6:30 PM 

7.  

COFFEE 9 AM 

8. 
 

GOLF CART PARADE 

5:30 CLUBHSE 

PARKING LOT 

9. 

BUS. MTG. 7 PM 

10 

SWIM 10 AM 

RUMMY 12:30 

DARTS 6:30 

11. 

MEN’S BKFT 9 AM 

LADIES LUNCHEON 

12:30 SOB’S 

EUCHRE 6:30 PM 

12. 

SWIM 10 AM 

 

BINGO 5:30 PM 

GIFTS TO CLUBHSE 

BY 2:00 PM 

13. 

RUMMY 12:30 AM 

 

DARTS 6:30 PM 

14. 

COFFEE 9 AM 

 

BILL’S KIDS  

PARTY FOR 

KIDS 4:00 

PM 

15. 

GOLF CART PARADE 

5:30 CLUBHSE 

PARKING LOT 

16 

CAROLS & COOKIES 

6:30 PM. 

DEADLINE FOR 

DINNER TICKETS 

17.SWIM 10 AM 

RUMMY 12:30 

DARTS 6:30 

DEADLINE SECRET 

SANTA 

18.MEN’S BKFT 9 M 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

5:30 PM 

EUCHRE 6:30 PM 

NAMES SECRET 

SANTA 

19. 

SWIM 10 AM 

 

BINGO 5:30 PM 

20. 

RUMMY 12:30 AM 

 

DARTS 6:30 PM 

21. 

COFFEE 9 AM 

22. 

SECRET SANTA 

6:30 pm ClUBHSE 

23. 

 

24.GOLF CART 

PARADE 5:30 

CLUBHSE LOT  

LUMINARY BAGS  

25. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

HAWAIIAN 

VILLAGE 

RESIDENTS 

26. SWIM 10 AM 

 

      NO BINGO 

27. 

RUMMY 12:30 AM 

 

DARTS 6:30 PM 

28. 

COFFEE 9 AM 

29. 

DEADLINE FOR NEW 

YEARS EVE GET 

TOGETHER 

30. 31. 

NEW YEARS EVE 

GET TOGETHER 

9-12:00 CLUBHSE 

 

    

https://www.wincalendar.com/Holiday-Calendar/October-2024

